
From: Arne Petersen
To: Lazar, Steve
Subject: HCFA- conditional use permit motorsports
Date: Thursday, December 30, 2021 1:02:30 PM

Mr. Lazar,

It is my understanding the Fairboard has contacted you regarding revising their CUP for
Motorsports. I am writing to raise a formal objection and express my absolute disgust for you
and the county pushing such a ridiculous project through. I have never considered the permit
to be valid as the Fairgrounds has always been in the City of Ferndales Jurisdiction. The
Fairboard has spelled out that their Mitigation methods were Bull Shit and the permit is
probably the best example of the Counties abusive use of a Mitigated Negative Declaration.
Based on Your Notice of Completion there was no real environmental review of any sort. The
County really has no choice but to revoke this permit and should retract the Fairboards
Contract. You have all wasted my time and after rereading your study I think you should be
nothing but embarrassed.

Sincerely,
Arne R.W. Petersen
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